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Arthur Green, Mayor 

Welcome  Deborah Jo Ellis, she is a  native 
Todd County resident from Guthrie, daughter of 
Joe & Geraldine Carter, both from Todd County. 

Deborah Jo’s husband is Steve Ellis,  he is the 
Maintenance Manager at Koppers in Guthrie. 

They have four children and they keep her busy!   
Deborah Jo is also the treasurer at Elkton Baptist 
Church, and when not working or driving the kids 
from one event to another, she is usually helping 

her husband on the farm where they raise tobacco, 
beans, and alfalfa as well as own cattle.            

Deborah Jo will be working front desk at City Hall 

on Thursday and Fridays. 

SAFETY is KEY:  Schools will soon be out, and children and adults will be out on 

the roads and sidewalks and parks: Please watch out for your neighbor. Slow down and 

watch for folks crossing the street. 

Help the city be safe if you are in your yard or on the sidewalk and see a sewer cap or a 
water cap that is off or is lose or is broken. Please call city hall we need to make      

repairs to fix the problem.  All water meters and manholes should have a  locked  cov-
er on it. 

 
 Contact Us: 

 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings:  

 2nd Thursday Every Month at 6 PM 

 At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 
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Congratulation to all Todd County Central seniors who have reached the         

milestone of Graduation. We wish you much success.                                                        
We especially congratulate:  Emma Petrie and Chase Wells who worked for the city 

this past year. 

City Hall will be closed         

May 30th  in observance of  

Memorial Day 

Need a Place to Serve:  

The City has vacancies on our Planning Commission Board, Code Enforcement Board, and our Revolving Fund Board.  
If you would like to serve, contact the mayor. 

City cemetery lots:  If you have an interest in purchasing 4 lots in Glenwood C-33- lots 2-5.  

Private resell contact:   larisagregory@hotmail.com 

Park Grant: it was announced that the City has receive a park grant to replace lights on the small ball field near  

Senior center and to replace playground equipment near the tennis courts. We look forward to receiving the go ahead on 

this project during the upcoming year. 

mailto:larisagregory@hotmail.com
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Other Events: 

Elkton Bike Night  

Every Thursday Night – May 19-September 22 

   May 19th – Kick Off Concert with Band “Hot Dancin” 

   June 9th – Hudson & Co. 

   June 16th – Music with Clay Bilyeu 

   July 7th – Andy Miller Band 

   July 21st – Music with Clay Bilyeu 

   August 11th – Contemporary Christian Music by 

    Sunset Valley Events  

   August 18th – Music with Clay Bilyeu 

   September 8th – Entertainment to be Announced 

   September 15th – Music with Clay Bilyeu 

Streets:  Paving on 68 in the city has been completed by the State Highway department,       

hopefully more paving will be done this year on 181 North, turn lane at the middle school , and 

some selected city streets.  This work will be ongoing for 2022.  

 

Need Free medical & wellness exams, dental exams, or 
veterinary wellness.  June 15-25, 8:30 am to 6 pm, at Christian    

County Middle School, Military will be providing these services on a first 
come basis. Take advantage of this military training exercise. 

Summer Concerts 

Community House Lawn  

Food/Drink Vendors at 6:30 pm with Music 7-9:30 pm 

Saturday, June 18th – Country Twang Band 

Saturday, July 16th – Tina Brown Band 

Cruise In on Public Square  

(4th Saturday April – October) 

Saturday, May 28th – Cruise In and Food Truck Area 

at 4 PM with Band “Third Time Around” from 5-8 

pm – Square will be Closed to Regular Traffic 

from 4-8 pm   

Saturday, June 25th - Cruise In and Food Truck Area 

at 4 PM with Band “Queen City Committee” from 

5-8 pm 

             June 2-5, 400 Mile Yard Sale          July 3rd on the square 4th of July fireworks and other activities 

Memorial Day:  Monday, May 30 we observe a National Holiday to remember the men and women 

who have served our Country and given the ultimate sacrifice of their life.  As we look around the 

world and see the fighting and see freedoms taken from citizens.  We must always remember and    

understand that OUR FREEDOMS ARE NOT FREE, and that they can disappear quickly.  So as your 

go about your day. Please stop and say a prayer for all families who gave their loved one for freedom.  

Also pray for those who are serving now and pray they never have to give the ultimate sacrifice. Stop 

and tell your children and grandchildren why we have this day, it is not just a day off with a picnic or a 

day at the lake. 

May God continue to bless the United States and may the United States thank God for the blessings. 


